
STATE OF CALIFORNIA    NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY Edmund G. Brown Jr., Governor  

“The Department of Forestry and Fire Protection serves and safeguards the people and protects the property and resources of 
California.” 

 
 DEPARTMENT OF FORESTRY AND FIRE PROTECTION 

  P.O. Box 944246 
  SACRAMENTO, CA  94244-2460 
  (916) 653-7772  
  Website:  www.fire.ca.gov 
 
 
 

 
August 3, 2018 

John Akeman 
Monterey County Resource Management Agency: Parks Department 
1441 Schilling Place 
Salinas, California 93901 
 
RE:  PROJECT APPLICATION FOR THE CAL FIRE CALIFORNIA CLIMATE 

INVESTMENTS (CCI) FIRE PREVENTION (FP) GRANTS  
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
The Department of Forestry and Fire Protection (CAL FIRE) is pleased to inform you that your 
application for the grant project entitled Reducing Fuel Load to Manage Wildfire Risk at Jacks 
Peak County Park, Monterey, California (17-FP-BEU-0147) has been selected for funding.  
 
You will receive the full agreement with instructions via email by late September 2018.  All 
documents must be returned to CAL FIRE no later than November 30, 2018.  Failure to return 
documents by this date may result in loss of funding.  It is important that you do not start on your 
grant project until you have received a confirmation that your grant agreement has been fully 
executed. 
 
Additionally, you are required to complete the Fire Prevention Grants Grantee Worksheet for 
CalMAPPER Entry found on our website in the CALMAPPER section  
(http://calfire.ca.gov/fire_prevention/firepreventiongrants). Once completed, please provide to your 
CAL FIRE Unit contact found below.  You may also need to provide information to CAL FIRE Fire 
Resource and Assessment Program (FRAP) staff so they can complete emissions calculations for 
your project per the required Quantification Methodology.  FRAP staff will reach out to the contact 
named in the Agreement.   
 
We look forward to working with you on your grant project.  If you have any additional questions, 
please contact Jonathan Pangburn at (831) 333-2600 or Jonathan.Pangbum@fire.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
SCOTT WITT 
Deputy Chief 
Fire Plan and Prevention Grants Program Manager
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